
WHAT’S HAPPENING?

WHAT WE’RE TEACHING

Hi College First Families, 

 We have a couple of  opportunities to serve coming up. 

Ice Cream fundraiser: August 26, 27, 28, 29- This is critical fundraiser for our youth program. Volunteers are needed on most of  these dates
from 1pm - 10pm. You will be scooping ice cream and collecting cash from customers. It was a lot of  fun last year and you do receive a fair
pass to get in and can enjoy the fair before or after your shift. Please respond to this email and let Pastor Nancy know when you are available
and she will help you get signed up or you can use the signup sheet outside the church office. Shifts are 2-3 hours long. 

Volunteers are also needed on Sept 1 to help tear the booth down from 3pm - 5pm. 

 Best, 

 Pastor Nancy 

Here are a few things coming up in our ministry . . .

August 22nd- Free Sale 

August 24th- Youth Sunday

August 26th - 29th- Ice Cream Booth Fundraiser at the Hancock
County Fair

October 12th- Suter's Corn Maze Night  

RESTART: A 4-Week Series from the Gospels and Old Testament on God's Promises

WEEKLY OVERVIEW:
 In video games, you can start over whenever you feel like it, but it’s not so simple in reality. This week, we’ll see how David might
have wished for a way to do things differently when he was confronted by his mistakes. This story will remind us that while we can’t
go back and change what’s already happened when you feel like a failure, God helps you restart. 

Free Sale- We are accepting donations of  anything from now through August 21st for our annual free sale. Items can be dropped off  at the church or
sent with your student to youth group. All items are accepted and will be made available to students and the community for free. 

 We had an awesome time at the pool party last Sunday. Thanks so much to the Swaisgood family for hosting!


